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MESSAGE FROM THE HEAD TEACHER 

Dear parents/carers, 
Thank you to all of our parents/carers who attended the meeting on Monday 7th 
October 2023.  As per your suggestions, members of the Senior Leadership Team 
gave an overview of their backgrounds and roles/responsibilities in school.  It was 
lovely to have our Vice Chair of Governors Mr Huthwaite in attendance too.  
This week we hosted ‘Stay and Play’ sessions for parents/carers of pupils in 
Nursery and Reception, you children were delighted to see you. 
Once again, our ESOL (English for Speakers of Other Languages) course was bril-
liantly attended and the group are continuing to extend their skills and now have a 
WhatsApp group to keep in touch.  
It saddens me to end the week on a negative note however, I would like to draw 
your  
attention to our zero tolerance  posters displayed around school. There have been 
a number of incidents whereby staff have had to manage challenging parent/carer  
confrontations and sadly there was a physical altercation on site.  As a school, we 
should provide a safe space for our pupils and they should not have to witness 
such appalling behaviour.  Thank you to those of you who checked on the wellbeing 
of all following the incident. Let’s hope that next week is a better one.   
Have a lovely weekend everyone.  
Ms Booth 
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Please click here to view term dates for the school year. 

 

 

 

 
 

 Dinner money, Breakfast club and 
Extra Nursery Session payments 

should be made at the weekend in 
advance for the following week.  

Payment can be made  online through 
Parent Pay.  
Thank you.  

https://gwladysstreet.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/Ofsted-Report-2023.pdf
https://gwladysstreet.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/05/Term-Dates-2024-25.pdf
https://gwladysstreet.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/Term-Dates-2024-25-1.pdf


     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Classes Butterflies & Ladybirds 
Come and join the fun 

Monday 14th October 9.15 - 10.15 
Thursday 17th October 9.15 - 10.15 
Friday 18th October 9.15 - 10.15 

 

  We look forward to seeing you 

     

 

 

 

Help support your child with Maths and Phonics  

Class France 

Wednesday 16th October  
To help support your child with Maths and Phonics and to show how this can be done in a fun and exciting way at 

home, we will be holding some afternoon sessions where you will be able to join your child playing a range of Mathe-

matical and Phonic games whilst laughing, chatting and enjoying biscuits!  

 We will hold the sessions in the Breakfast Room in the Key Stage 1 building from 2:30pm allowing you to 
spend just under an hour having fun and playing with your child.  Your child’s class teacher will also be present so you 
can chat to them about other things you can do at home.  This has been made possible by the school successfully re-

ceiving additional funding from Liverpool’s Adult Learning Service and Liverpool Learning Partnership to be able to 
buy resources just for these workshops.   

             Parents and Carers Evening  

                    October 23, 2024  

 3:45 PM to 6:00 PM  

           We look forward to seeing you there. 



 

 

 Attendance Matters 
 

 

 

Whole School Target: 97% -  

This week’s Whole school attendance: 93% 
 

 

 

 

Absence—if your child is absent from school you MUST contact the school before 9:00am 
each day of your child's absence. Failure to make any contact with the school will result in 

a home visit from staff and Head teacher.  
Appointments—should be arranged outside of the school day and if this is not possible, 

Class      Attendance %     Position 

China   98%     1st  

New Zealand 97%             2nd 

Russia              96.2%    3rd 

Germany  95%     4th 

France   94.3%    5th 

Kenya   94.3%    5th 

Japan   94%     7th 

Butterflies  93%     8th 

Costa Rica  93%     8th 

Chile   92.3%    10th 

Ladybirds  91.2%    11th 

Morocco  90%     12th 

Australia  87.9%    13th 

India    88.1%    14th 

Caterpillars  79.4%    15th 

 

Classes  

New Zealand 

and  

China 

who are our  

Attendance winners 

this week.  

To the 340 children 

who had 100% 

attendance this 

week. 

 

 

Class 

Caterpillars   -                 

Butterflies -           

Ladybirds  - 

France  -            

Germany  - 

Australia  - 

New Zealand  -     

Kenya   -       

Morocco  -          

Chile  -  

Costa Rica  - 

India -  

Russia  -   

China -  

Japan  - 

 

Name 

Tyler A 

Oliver S 

Kenya W 

Roman J 

Paisley H 

Arya B 

Luca C 

Sultan K 

Noah B 

Esmay M 

Austin L 

Senura S 

Isobel DB 

Lois V 

Ben B 

T E A M 

EYFS/ KS1 - New Zealand KS2 - China 



 
 
 

This Weeks Wonderful 
Work 

 

NURSERY 

 

YEAR 1 

 

RECEPTION 

 

YEAR 4 

 

YEAR 3 

 

YEAR 2 

 

YEAR 5 

 

YEAR 6 

We have been completing work 
related to World Peace Day. 

Look at our competition poster  - 
Lets hope we win. 

In Year 5, the children have used effective 
vocabulary and their understanding of writ-

ers knowledge to successfully plan and 
write an ‘Exploration Narrative’ from the 

perspective of a newly  
recruited astronaut landing on the Moon. 

Nursery had lots of fun at our stay and 

play this week, where we enjoyed en-

gaging in maths and phonics activities. A 

big thank you to all the parents who 

attended, the children had lots of fun and 

we hope you did too.  

Mila tried really hard with her  
Independent writing using her 
phonic skills to make words. 

Butterfly class had a great time at our 
maths and phonics Stay and Play!  

Year 4 have been comparing and 
ordering numbers to 10,000.  

We’ve enjoyed designing our own traps 
to capture Iron Man and stop him from 
escaping. We enjoyed sharing our ideas 
with our partners and asking questions 

about how the trap works.   

‘This week we have been writing 
circular narratives, the children have 
worked really hard and created fan-

tastic work!’  



                       

                                 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Click here to view              

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

You might be eligible for Free School Meals   

Apply Here  and receive an  

immediate answer.                  

HAPPY BIRTHDAY  

TO 

Apply for a Reception Place 

  If your child turns the age of 4 before 

 31st August 2025 its time to apply for 

a school place  for  September 2025 

    You only have a limited time to  

apply. 

   Click here to start your application. 
 

 

Apply for Secondary School 

  Is your child is in Year 6?  

You need to apply for your child's Year 

7 Secondary  School  place now. 

    You only have a limited time to  

apply. 

Secondary school application closing 

date - 31st October 2024. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Click here to start 

 

 

PE TIMETABLE 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Monday:  
New Zealand 

Year 6 swimming  
Tuesday:   
 Australia  
Costa Rica 

Wednesday:  
France  
Chile 

 Thursday:  
     Germany  

                            Year 5                           
Friday:  
Kenya 

Morocco 
All children must wear their PE kit 

to school on their PE day. 

Scarlett K 

Hajarah T 
Liana E 

Remi C 
Meme D 

Lola S 
Cole N 

https://gwladysstreet.org/lunchtime/
https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/sims
https://liverpool.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/school-admissions/checklist/
https://liverpool.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/school-admissions/checklist/


For Mental Health and  
Wellbeing 

 
Crisis Care line 
*Families/Professionals can call: 0151 293 
3577 or 0151 282 4724 or freephone 0808 196 
3550.       
*Email: CrisisCare@alderhey.nhs.uk 
*General enquiries:  0151 293 3662 
https://www.liverpoolcamhs.com/children-
young-people/covid-19-liverpool-camhs-
support/ 
 

 SHOUT (Alder Hey)   
A free, confidential, 24/7 text message sup-
port service for any CYP who is feeling over-
whelmed or struggling to cope. 
To start a conversation text the 
word  GREEN  to 85258 
More info here:  
https://www.liverpoolcamhs.com/reach-out/ 

https://eu-west-1.protection.sophos.com/?d=list-manage.com&u=aHR0cHM6Ly9saXZlcnBvb2xjYW1ocy51czEyLmxpc3QtbWFuYWdlLmNvbS90cmFjay9jbGljaz91PTI5ZDA2MTcyYTU2NmE3YTA2MmM4YzRiMDEmaWQ9NzIwZWY5MTJjMyZlPTU4YWU5ZjgyMTY=&i=NWVjZTgwODQxZGFkMGQwZTJiN2UxYjI3&t=enA0dlNBQ1Vl
mailto:CrisisCare@alderhey.nhs.uk
https://www.liverpoolcamhs.com/children-young-people/covid-19-liverpool-camhs-support/
https://www.liverpoolcamhs.com/children-young-people/covid-19-liverpool-camhs-support/
https://www.liverpoolcamhs.com/children-young-people/covid-19-liverpool-camhs-support/
https://www.liverpoolcamhs.com/reach-out/


https://magazines.raring2go.co.uk/liverpool/autumn2024/
https://allabout-family.co.uk/liverpool/
https://www.positivefutures.org.uk/activity-type/half-term/



